#205 - 2225 West 7th Ave., Vancouver, B.C. V6K L Y3. 11 April, 1974.

The President,
Assoc. of University and
College Employees,
Campus,
University of British Columbia.

Dear Ms Rand,

Congratulations to you and the executive on the victory of the vote for AUCE. As a member of AUCE I have appreciated all your hard work over the past few months.

I am sorry that I won't be here to see your first contract implemented as I am leaving at the end of this month. However, I wanted to place my thanks on record and wish you every success in the future.

Yours Sincerely,

Coralie E. Fisher

Coxalie E. Fisher